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Dear committee members, please consider my support of HB 2510 to increase 

funding for county fairgrounds in the state of Oregon.  My family and I have been 

actively involved at several county fairgrounds over the past 60+ years.  Myself, my 

children and grandchildren have participated in 4-H, Junior Rodeo, High School 

Rodeo, FFA and many spectator events at Clackamas, Marion, and Yamhill County 

fairs. Have also attended events at Deschutes and Polk Co. Fairgrounds. And during 

the fires of 2020 myself and many others used the fairgrounds for evacuation with 

animals. These fairgrounds have historically and currently are sorely  lacking in funds 

to make much needed improvements to the facilities. Receiving more of the available 

lottery funds would certainly help their causes and enhance the facilities for the many 

activities that are so crucial for family growth and enjoyment. Thank you for your 

consideration.  Rebecca Wolf 


